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July 12, 199C-

!

MEMORANDUM FOR: Stewart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II

FROM: William T. Russell, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

.c,UBJECT: INSTITUTING N+1 AT ST. LUCIE
'

This refers to your memorandum dated June 28, 1996, in which you
|requested my concurrence in returning resident inspector staffing at St. Lucie

to N+1. I have reviewed your request and agree that based on plant

performance, the exemption to N+1 staffing at St. Lucie that was approved in

my memorandum dated October 2, 1995, should be rescinded.

cc: J. Taylor, EDO
T. Martin, RI
H. Miller, RIII
L. Callan, RIV
V. McCree, EDO
F. Hebdon, NRR
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